Special Visit (24.08.2024):

Shri Ajith Venniyoor, Chief of Communications, Officer on Special Duty (OSD) to the Hon’ble Governor of West
Bengal came to visit the Sangrahalaya on 24 August, 2024. He was provided the guided tour by the Director-
Secretary of the Sangrahalaya in various galleries. After visiting all the galleries of the Sangrahalaya thoroughly he
commented that “Highly informative and inspiring well documented. Excellent co-operative and facilitation —
congrats to all staff and authorities™.
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